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I WHOLEHEARTEDLY SUPPORT SB210! 

 

As with many voters in Oregon, I have lost faith in the voting process. It is ridiculous 

that you have to have ID for everything EXCEPT voting which is of utmost 

importance! 

 

I believe the only real reason to not want ID is for fraudulent purposes. why else?  

 

Also, it is necessary to bring us into compliance with federal requirements to ensure 

election integrity. 


